Basset Griffon Vendéen (Petit)
28 /6 /2019

MOST OF Us have been experiencing the extremely humid weather and occasional thunderstorm. With high temperatures at shows,
make sure your dogs are safe, as cool as possible and have plenty of water. For those not attending, there was a frustrating wait for
Blackpool results due to a hitch on the fossedata website. Of course, we should all be grateful that nowadays news is instant.
Remember the time when we had to wait a week for the dog paper to arrive? And, even then, it only gave the best dog, best bitch
and Best of Breed.

Judge Luis Pinto Teixeira awarded BD and BOB to Dalgarno’s Vencharno Mojito (Soletrader Valentino Rossi ex Nykarth Magic
Moment) with RBD and BP going to Reid’s Maudaxi Egg Nog Eddie (Ch Maudaxi Tommy Holedigger ex Maudaxi Ja Maica Me
Crazy). Junior Bitch winner Foote’s Erylan Hebe La Fille Jeune (Ch Soletrader Tom Thumb ex Ir Ch Erylan Aphrodite La Belle),
claimed BB and also went Best Junior, with reserve going to the Post Graduate class winner, Reid’s Fox’s Nightmare Zeta Jones at
Maudaxi (imp Rus) (Ch Maudaxi Jimmy Choo ex Fox’s Nightmare Euro Show Non-Stop).

For those unable to get to Blackpool, there were plenty of open shows on. At Clacton & DCS under Claire Boggia our
Monkhams Memphis Belle (Beaujons Vagabond of Monkhams ex Monkhams Luna Luvgood) went BP, notching up another BOB
at the same time. She later won Hound Group 3 and Puppy Group 2, also under Claire Boggia (Boughton). The following day at
Hound Club of East Anglia the judge was Ann Defaye who awarded BOB to Wood and Vin Ramvad’s Beaujons Velvet (
Ger/Pol/Fin/Dk/Int Ch Petit Heroes Canned Heat ex Beaujons Tickled Pink ShCM) with BP going to Bishop’s Jamar Ina The
Countessa (Culdaws Legend of Gold ex Jamar Angeliou) who at the end of a long day went PG4 under Mrs Maureen Blanks
(Westmount).

The club championship show schedule and entry form are now on fossedata, also on the club website www.bgvclub.co.uk/diary-
dates and www.bgvclub.co.uk/club-shows. Both our judges, Renaud Buche from France and Paul Heikkinen-Lekhonen from
Finland say they are looking forward to the show, so please make sure we give them a good entry.
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